Petanque Sep 2024
Good evening everybody - since my last report in July we have had another two people join and, in fact, we had 23 players turn up on Friday. We now have 40 members on our books - it's just lucky they all don't come at once!!!!
We had our final last Friday week for the competition which we run all year and which was well attended, all brought food and my husband and I took the wine and a good time was had by all.  Trophies will be given out at our Christmas Dinner.
As some of you know, the petanque pitch was built nearly five years ago after my husband and I put in a request for one to be built. This was thankfully accepted and the use of the petanque court has far exceeded all expectations.
The pitch is made up of a fine grit and because of the use this receives, it is getting very thin in places and to this end I am asking if it would be possible for the Council to purchase some more. We do not expect the Council to pay out for the labour to spread the grit as this would probably cost more than the material itself.  If the grit can be delivered we have enough volunteers to do the necessary. The cost of a one ton bag would be £115 plus VAT £23.
Thanking the Council in advance and this ends my report
